BALDWIN COUNTY

HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT
P.0.Box 220 JOEY NUNNALLY, P.E.
SILVERHILL, ALABAMA 36576 COUNTY ENGINEER
TELEPHONE: {251)937-0371
FAx (251) 937-0201

January 21, 2020

Baldwin County Commission
312 Courthouse Square
Bay Minette, AL 36507

RE: STPOA-0042(537) BCP 0209719

Traffic Signal Installation at the Intersection of US 98 at CR 34

Safety Improvement Project

Area 200
Dear Commissioners:
My office has thoroughly reviewed the bids taken on January 14, 2020 for the above referenced
project. Two (2) bids were received from contractors. Ingram Signalization Inc. was the low
bidder with Bid Additive 1 included, in the amount of $417,400.00

Upon inspection, it was determined that the low bidder had no errors or irregularities in the
pricing. Each bid package has been reviewed for the inclusion of the appropriate bid bond.

Based on this information, it is my recommendation that the Baldwin County Commission award
this contract to the lowest bidder, Ingram Signalization Inc.

If you have any questions or comments, please give me a call at 251-937-0371.

Sincergly,
Lo, /

Joey Nugpnally, P.E.
COUNTY ENGINEER
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